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Greetings in Love: 

 

It is hoped that in order to keep in closer contact with the students and to make new friends, a  

bulletin something or this nature will be useful. We hope eventually to issue these bulletins on a 

monthly basis, but as most of you already know, we here at Headquarters are quite unsettled and 

understaffed at present, and we can only say, look for them when they come. 

 

We hope primarily to be able to bring you any important announcements or news, some 

inspirational help, some cherished teachings from your Fountainhead, and any items that may be 

timely or of special interest-or value. 

 

Readers are invited to contribute any questions, news items or other articles for publication, but 

we reserve the right to use or edit this material. We also invite your suggestions or comments.  

The Bulletin is not intended to supplant the regular class work or public lectures, but will provide 

some supplementary material. We hope you will enjoy it. 


